BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS

TOWN HALL
STONINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06378

MEETING CANCELLATION

The regular meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners scheduled for Thursday,
March 14, 2013 at 5:00 p.m. at Stonington Police Headquarters, 173 South Broad Street
in Pawcatuck has been cancelled.

A special meeting of the Board of Police Commissioners is scheduled for Thursday,

March 14, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. at Stonington Police Headquarters, 173 South Broad Street
in Pawcatuck.




